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Auditors working with United Sovereign Americans have discovered almost 1,500 voter IDs that have been issued in
Missouri since November of 2023 with fake historical registration dates. Ninety-five of these brand-new voters have
registration dates dating back more than 20 years. Some freshly minted registration dates are from before or during
the Great Depression:

¢ One new voter was born during World War II and registered the same year.

e Another recent false registrant celebrated the end of World War II by entering this world and then registering
to vote almost immediately in 1946.

e A new voter ID was issued for a registration allegedly added in 1925, 25 years before the “voter’s” birth.

Each of these new voters was found in the September 2024 edition of the official Missouri Statewide Voter Registration
List, a database that is both “part of our critical national infrastructure and an exciting work of fiction,” according to
United Sovereign Americans CEO Marly Hornik.

This is not the first discovery of such problems within Missouri records. United Sovereign Americans conducted a
comprehensive review of the 2022 midterm election in Missouri, from registration through certification, and the
findings were shocking. Credentialed data experts found 2,406,554 invalid or illegal registrations in the voter rolls,
which were responsible for 746,893 apparently illegal votes. According to standards of accuracy in federal elections
established by US Congress as a matter of civil rights, the state was allowed no more than 17 errors in the counting of
ballots before an investigation was required.

Sadly, Missouri Secretary of State John Ashcroft disregarded a comprehensive report provided to him about this
travesty in a closed-door meeting last Spring with the nonpartisan election validity watchdog. USA Chairman Harry
Haury was there, stating, “Secretary Ashcroft’s reaction was disappointing to say the least. We hoped Missouri would
investigate and fix these massive problems, upholding the commitment to accuracy begun when the Help America Vote
Act was drafted in St. Louis after Bush v Gore, and lighting the way for the nation to follow. Instead, they appear ready
to trample the civil rights of Missouri voters once again in 2024. Americans everywhere are disgusted.”

Hornik stated, “This country was founded on the principle of government by consent, not rule by umpires blindly
assuring us junk data is not what it seems—massive election fraud going unchecked. Trustworthy elections are the
peace treaty that keeps Americans working shoulder to shoulder, knowing that their participation in the democratic
process means something. A poor effort by the state can be construed as voter suppression, which is a crime. People
lose faith in the government and chaos can ensue.”

United Sovereign Americans has filed federal lawsuits in the states of MD, PA, OH, FL, TX, MI, NC, CO and GA asking
the courts to force the states to obey the law in their administration of the elections of federal representatives,
including Congressmen, Senators, and the US President in 2024 and beyond. “This has to be fixed immediately,”
continued Haury, “America is on the ballot.”
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